
155 HAZEL Street
Clifton, NJ 07011

Dear Family Members and Friends:

Daughters of Miriam Center has made the unprecedented  
As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to unfold,

decision to prohibit all visitation in order to ensure the health and 
safety of our nursing home residents and sub-acute patients.  Although 

we do not have any cases of Coronavirus at the Center, due to an 
abundance of caution, as of Friday, March 13, 2020 visitors will not be 
permitted until further notice.  This bold step was not made lightly and 
we ask for your cooperation and understanding as we do everything 
within our power to safeguard the health of our vulnerable population.

As the situation evolves, we will keep you updated via email and 
will post updates on this website. If you have any questions, 
concerns, or would like to make arrangements to video conference 
with your loved one, please email Myrna Gomez, Director of 
Social Services at myrnag@live.com.   


